
SENTRAL TEXT MESSAGE SENT on Thursday 9/4/2020 
 
TO ALL K-6 
Dear PPS parents and carers, 
 
We hope you are safe and well. 
 
Today is the last day for Term 1, 2020. 
The Department of Education advises that teachers and students will continue to work 
from home in Term 2.  
 
Term 2 commences on 28th April, 2020.   
Please follow us on Facebook – this is where you will be kept up to date with important 
information.  
 
We wish you a happy and safe holiday. 
PPS staff 
 

-oOo- 
 
TO ALL K-2  
Dear K-2 Parents and Carers, 
 
From the beginning of Term 2, our K-2 teachers will be using Google Classroom for 
teaching and learning from home. This will allow for greater communication between 
teachers and students. 
 
Instructions for setting up Google Classroom for your child are here: 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/ 
 
Teachers will be sending you an email with your child’s Google Classroom Username & 
Password. If you do not receive your email by Tuesday 28/4, please phone our office 
and we will assist you.  
 
Thank you, 
Ms M Larkin 
Principal 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/

